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The Town of Penetanguishene
Public Works Department
Notice to Midland Penetanguishene Transit Riders 
Dedicated Transit Bus Service 

For the 

July 1st Festivities and Fireworks
The Town of Penetanguishene would like to advise the Midland Penetanguishene transit riders, that there will be a dedicated transit bus for the Festivities and Fireworks, being held on Sunday, July 1st, 2018.

Throughout these events, the dedicated transit bus will have two (2) routes.  Firstly, for the Little Lake Park festivities, the transit bus will run between 12:00 pm (noon) to 4:00 pm, with the Midland Recreational Culture Centre being the drop off point.  Secondly, for the fireworks, the hours of operations will be between 4:00 pm to midnight, with the Midland Town Dock being the drop off point, as indicated in blue on the attached map.  
The map can be viewed by opening the attachment associate with this notification. There will be no cost to ride the Festivities and Fireworks transit bus.
Passengers seeking bus service are not required to be at the bus stops or shelter to get on and off a bus. Midland Penetanguishene Transit allows passengers standing in a safe location to flag down the bus along its route and get on the bus. The main stops in Penetanguishene will be at the Town Dock.
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above please contact the undersigned at 705-549-7992
Bryan Murray, P.Eng
Director of Public Works
Town of Penetanguishene
